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Date: May 16, 2022 
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer    

Subject: Elementary Integrated Units 

 

I would like to request to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the May 

16, 2022, Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting. Jen Cory, our 

Elementary Curriculum Coordinator, and I would like to provide an update on the 

Elementary Integrated Units that are in place at all of our K-4 school as our literacy, 

science and social studies curriculum. We would also like to update you with the 

research-based guidance that Hanover Research has provided to the district around our 

Integrated Units of Study.  

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 


